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February 22, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
The U.S. Department of Education released guidance to states regarding assessment and 
accountability for the 2023-2024 school year and are requiring all states to administer 
summative assessments.  
 

• Our testing for NH SAS writing portion for grades 3-8 is below;  

• Another schedule will be sent for the other NH SAS tests that will happen in May 
 

 

  
Please see the attached letter and opt out form. It is the choice of the family to either have 
their child take the assessments or opt out. If you would like to request an exemption for 
your child, please complete the enclosed Parent Exemption Form and send it back to me. 
If you do request this exemption (opt-out), your child’s teacher will have an alternative 
assignment for your child while other students are taking the assessments. If you should 
have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.  

 
 
Respectfully,  

 
 
 

Kim Wheelock, Principal  


